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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Two Applicants Compete for Statewide Lithotripter  
 

RALEIGH – Two applicants have filed competing Certificate of Need applications with the N. C. Department 
of Health and Human Services to acquire one lithotripter for use statewide.  
 
The two proposals are as follows: 
 

 Piedmont Stone Center proposes to acquire one mobile lithotripter for use at its facility in Winston-
Salem. The project is expected to cost $1,368,634 and be complete in October 2017. 

 Eastern Carolina Lithotripsy, Inc. proposes to acquire one mobile lithotripter for use in three areas in the 
state – Wake County via WakeMed Cary & Rex Surgery Center Cary; Craven County via CarolinaEast 
Medical Center in New Bern; and Sampson/Harnett counties via Sampson Regional Medical Center in 
Clinton and Betsy Johnson Hospital in Dunn. The project is expected to cost $973,049 and be complete 
in June 2017. 

 
The 2016 State Medical Facilities Plan identifies a need for one Lithotripter for use statewide.  
  
A public hearing for this project will be held on Thursday, Aug. 18 at 1 p.m. in Conference Room 26, Edgerton 
Building, Dorothea Dix Campus, 809 Ruggles Drive, Raleigh. To join the public hearing via telephone, call - 
877-848-7030, Access Code 5133201. 
 
Anyone may file written comments concerning this proposal. Comments must be received by the Healthcare 
Planning and Certificate of Need Section no later than 5:30 p.m. on Aug. 1. 
 
Comments may be submitted as an attachment to an email and sent to: DHSR.CON.Comments@dhhs.nc.gov. 
Comments may also be mailed to the following address: 
 

Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section 
 Division of Health Service Regulation 
 2704 Mail Service Center 
 Raleigh, NC 27699-2704 
 
For more information contact: 
 
 Tanya S. Rupp, Project Analyst 
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